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Questions Nova Scotians May Want to Ask 

 

1. What changes has the Department of Justice made to its monitoring of the electronic 

supervision service provider to be certain alerts are being properly addressed? 

 

2. What steps has the electronic supervision service provider taken to improve how they 

respond to alerts? 

 

3. What information does management plan to obtain to assist in the oversight of 

community corrections offices and how will this information be used?  

 

4. How does the Department of Justice plan to make sure the file reviews under the new 

process are completed and the deficiencies identified are properly addressed? 

 

5. Does the Department of Justice plan to change any of the training requirements for 

probation officers based on the results of the audit? 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


